
ICE/Trayport remittal 
 

Submission from an ISV 
 
We make reference to the CMA Provisional Findings on the ICE/Trayport Remittal dated 25 April 
2017. In view of the new facts and evidence unveiled, we fully support the analysis and conclusions 
reached in the provisional findings, and agree that the appropriate remedy is termination of the 
ICE/Trayport New Agreement.  
 


